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U DX188                              Letters by Patrick O'Fein                            1959 
 
 
 
Custodial history:  
Donated by Nicholas Tucker, Lewes, 5 December 1988 
 
 
Description:  
Small collection of typed letters sent by Patrick O'Fein whilst a student at the university, they 
include aspects of student and university life. 
 
 
Extent:  
6 items 
 
 
Access conditions:  
Access will be granted to any accredited reader 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
U DX188/1 Letters sent by Patrick L.M. O'Fein to Martin Tucker  

Five typed letters sent whilst Patrick O'Fein was a 
student at Hull University and a resident of Feren's 
Hall, Cottingham. It also includes an article from 
'Torchlight' the students magazine about Feren's Hall 
(c.1959). 
6 items 

Oct-Dec 1959 

 


